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Phil Biggs has been part of the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District team since 1995 when he was hired as the 
Director of Technology.   
 
Tremendous technological change has taken place within 
our district during the past five years.  Phil’s passion for 
technology and his unique ability to teach and share this 
tool with others has better prepared schools and 
students to meet recently adopted standards and 
measures of accountability. 
 
As web master for the District’s webpage, Phil’s work has 
received recognition throughout Alaska and nationwide.  
He has been instrumental in video streaming school 
events that provide extended family members the 
opportunity to view live events such as concerts and 
school graduations from afar.  With Phil’s guidance and 
technical support, the District has recently reached out 
into the area web conferencing. 
 
It is because of his willingness to extend far beyond that 
which is expected, that the We, the Board of Education, 
recognize Phil Biggs as an outstanding employee of the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District. 
 


